
A message from the Highlands and Islands Students’ Association Regional 
President, Flo Jansen 

 

Hi it’s Flo here, your HISA president and I wanted to congratulate you on your well- deserved success. I 

am so happy to share in the excitement of your graduation day, and so very proud of all your 

achievements of the last year. You have truly, truly been incredible throughout such an unprecedented 

year and a half and it is really down to your passion, strength and resilience that you have made these 

accomplishments and we could not be prouder to have been able to be part of your journey but also to 

see you graduate successfully today. I’m wishing you all the best for your future. 


